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As part of the NSW Government's plan to rebuild essential services, a project is underway to 
upgrade Kingscliff Public School to provide new permanent classrooms and core facilities to cater 
to the growing community. 

Footpath works 

As part of the upgrade to Kingscliff Public School new footpaths are being laid on the eastern side 
of Orient Street.  A recent inspection of the footpath by the Tweed Shire Council found that some 
sections of the footpath were required to be rectified. 

Work to replace the sections of the footpath on Orient Street will take place during the week of the 
22 July 2024, weather permitting.  This work will be undertaken in 2 stages and will require partial 
lane closures on Orient Street and School Lane. Residents’ driveways will not be affected by this 
work and residents will have access at all times.   

Traffic controls, including signage will be in place throughout the works to ensure the safety of 
pedestrians and traffic and to manage Pick Up and Drop Off traffic at peak times during the 
morning and afternoon hours. 

Construction work hours 

Approved working hours are 7 am to 6 pm Monday to Friday, and 8 am to 1 pm on Saturdays. No 
work will take place on Sundays or public holidays, unless otherwise advised. 

Further information 

For any queries about this project, you can contact School Infrastructure NSW on the details listed 
below. 

 

For more information about this project please visit the webpage at: edu.nsw.link/KPSupgrade  
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